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18/06/2021  20:03:552021/1608/P OBJ Highgate 

Conservation Area 

Advisory 

Committee

Highgate Conservation Area Advisory Committee objects to this application because so little information is 

given about the energy/sustainability rating of the proposed extension.

The applicants mention underfloor heating but do not mention insulation or other materials.  No U-values are 

provided for the floor, walls, roof, or windows.

The applicants should provide proof that the proposed building meets national and local standards for 

sustainability, climate change and so-on.
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